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Internship Announcement 
Fort Bend Independent School District will have three Licensed Specialist in School Psychology (LSSP) intern positions open for the 2008-09 school year.  
Our student population is highly diverse, and the internship program offers a wide variety of training opportunities to prepare the intern for licensing in Texas as an LSSP.  Our professional staffing allows for supervision to meet state licensing requirements as a Psychologist as well.  

Applicants for the positions should prepare a letter of interest and send it along with copies of graduate and undergraduate transcripts and two letters of recommendation to: 

Ellen Verret, Ph.D.,

Coordinator,

Ft. Bend ISD LSSP Internship Training Program
Sugar Land Middle School
321 Seventh Street

Sugar Land, TX

77478
The district offers a $20,000 annual stipend.  Applications will be reviewed beginning in November 2007 and position offers will be made beginning in December.   
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